
 

 

Admissions 
 

School Status and Provision 
 

The Latimer Arts College is a Foundation School for students aged 11-18.  The College places great 

importance on the Performing Arts and the benefits that this can bring to the personal development of 

each individual student.  We offer 20 places every year to students who have an aptitude for the 

Performing Arts.  

 

Number of Places 
 

Our Published Admission Number (PAN) for Year 7 in 2024 is 203 places.   

 

Admissions Criteria 
 

Following the allocation of places to students who have an Education, Health and Care (EHC) Plan, 

which names the school as appropriate provision, when there are more applications for places than 

there are places available, priority will be given in the following order: 

1.   Children in public care (looked after children) or previously looked after. 

2. Students who will have an older brother or sister continuing at The Latimer Arts College at the time 
of admission of the younger child. 

3. Children of staff where that member of staff is employed by the College at the time the application 
for admission to the College is made and who have been employed at the College on a permanent 
contract for two or more years at the time at which the application for admission to the College is 
made, and/or the member of staff is recruited to fill a vacant post for which there is a demonstrable 
skill shortage in the area.  

4. 20 students will be selected for their aptitude in art, dance, drama or music.  To be selected through 
workshops. 

5. Those students who live with their parents or carers at an address in Barton Seagrave or the linked 
town/villages of Burton Latimer, Cranford and Isham (using wards as according to North 
Northamptonshire Unitary Authority). 

6.   Other students. 

 

Operation of the Arts Places Criteria 

 

Parent(s) and carer(s) complete both the Local Authority application form and the Arts College 

application form if applying for an ‘Arts College’ place (20 places).  Completed Arts College application 

forms should be returned to the College by Monday 9 October 2023 at 9.00 am.  Applications will not 

be accepted after this deadline. 

 

During October, contact will be made with parents and carers of Arts College applicants selected on 

the basis of their application form.  Workshops with these students will then be held week commencing 

Monday 16 October 2023.  The students will be required to take part in an informal workshop in their 

preferred art form, as selected on the application form.  Final selection will occur after these workshops.   

 

Further details can be found on our website.  

 


